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E  A P P  Y  V A L E N T I N E S  DAY!

JANUARY BOARD OF CXMlISSICajJERS MEETING
KEN HALLER REMEMBERED

A moment of silence, followed by the reading of a poem he wrote, 
honored the memory of Ken Haller, second mayor of Pine Knoll Shores. In 
the resolution unanimously adopted by the Board of Commissioners, his 
contributions to the town as a force in the incorporation as well as 
serving as editor of the Shoreline were noted. He also wrote the first 
town history.

DRAINS TO BE MONITORED

As the result of a request by Pine Knoll Association, the Department 
of Transportation will put check valves on storm drains which infiltrate 
into the canal from Hwy. 58. A program to monitor the flow will perhaps 
help in the determination to improve the quality of water in the canal 
and subsequently that of Bogue Sound.

SURPLUS ITEMS TO BE SOLD

Several tables, chairs, an old typewriter, walkie-talkie and lounge 
set will be sold at silent auction from the fire bay on Friday, Feb. 3, 
at 2:00 p.m. All sales are cash and final.

OCEAN FRONT EROSION STUDY

Commissioners voted to underwrite a $3000 - two year ocean front 
erosion study, conducted under the supervision of Dr. John Wells, UNC, 
provided an acceptable proposal is presented to the Board.

SNACK SERVICE FOR AOUARIUH SOUGHT
Jay Barnes, Director of the North Carolina Aquarium at Pine Knoll 

Shores, has asked the town to consider a zoning change to allow the sale 
of snack food as an improved customer service at the Aquarium, especially 
during summer months. The Planning Board will hear his request at their 
January 25 meeting and subsequently make a recommendation to the Board of 
Commissioners.


